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The repercussions of Brexit continue to reverberate throughout our lives and work. 
Regarding data protection, Michelle Donelan (DCMS SoS) said at the last Conservative 
conference “…I am announcing that we will be replacing GDPR with our own business and 
consumer-friendly, British data protection system… No longer will our businesses be 
shackled by unnecessary red tape… It is time we seize this post Brexit opportunity fully, and 
unleash the full growth potential of British business.” 
 
This presentation will cover the background and recent developments in HMG’s present 
trajectory and some of the likely consequences of this position. 
 


